FLOR]“(BVILLE

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

PUBLIC NOTICE

PUBLIC MEETING

DURING SUCH MEETING, ALL SOCIAL DISTANCING GUIDELINES CURRENTLY ORDERED BY THE
CITY, COUNTY AND STATE ORDERS WILL BE STRICTLY APPLIED AND ENFORCED.

The Floresville Economic Development Corporation will hold a Public Meeting on Thursday,
June 18, 2020 at 5:00 PM at City Hall in the Council Chambers, located at 1120 D Street,
Floresville, Texas to:

a. Inform the general public of the Covid-19 Economic Recovery Small Business Program
offered to local businesses, as a result of the pandemic which caused closures and
limitations on local businesses in Floresville.

Citizens Comments:

b. Inform the general public of their purchasing 10.40 acres located at 1535 Bus.
U.S. Hwy. 181 N, from Floresville Independent School District.
Citizens Comments:

Any questions or comments regarding the Grant Program or Property Purchase may be addressed
to Executive Director, Benjamin T. Reed, FEDC Executive Director, 1120 D Street, Floresville, TX
78114 or by calling (830) 393-3965.

“This institution is an equal Opportunity provider and employer.”



